
DEVELOPMENT 
REAL ESTATE PLANNING 

INC. 

July 16,2009 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: WS151-OS-S-D 

Notice for Immediate Attention: 

We have a pending notification for abandonment on the file regarding this 
utility. 

Our notice was filed and received by the commission on May 6", 2009 for a 75- 
day notice provided. This should put a time for action somewhere close to the 20" of 
July, 2009, if our math is correct. 

We are presently in negotiations with Marion County and have a public hearing 
scheduled for Tuesday, July 21, 2009. The outcome of this hearing may dramatically 
affect the survivability of the utility company. Loch Harbour Utilities formally request at 
this time to cause a 30-day delay in any action being taken with regards to the 
abandonment of this utility until August 20, 2009, pending further notice of the fmdings 
of the settlement with Marion County commission. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 

Robert C. Albright 
Development Resources, Inc. 
For Loch Harbour Utilities, Inc. 

Cc: Christianne Ferraro, P.E. 
FL DEP Central District 
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P. 0. Box 3718 Ocala, FL 34478 R- Phone: 352-620-8005 Fax: 352-620-2388 
I n c .  

May 6,2009 

Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re. WS15168s-D 

Attention Commission Clerk: 

We regret to inform you that this letter is bring sent as a Notice of Abandonment, Chapter 

Loch Harbour Utilities, Inc. is providing a 75day notice as of the date of this letter. 

The utility system is and has been physically turned over to Marion County Utilities since the 
middle of 2005 and they have been running all of the day-to-day operations, repairs, maintenance and 
collections of accounts. 

Since the accounting department for Marion County has all of the information on the existing 
customers, the formal notification of the intent to abandonment should be forwarded by Marion County. 

If you have any further questions or need any additional information regarding this matter, 
please contact our ofke at 352-620-8005. 

367.165, F.S. for Loch Harbour Utilities, Inc. located in Marion County, Florida. 

Respectfully, 

Robert C. Albright 
Development Resources, Inc. 
For Loch Harbour Utilities, Inc. 

Cc: Christianne Ferraro, P.E. 
FL DEP Central District 

Dr. Lee A. Niblock 
Marion County Administrator 

Tom Wright 
Marion County Attorney 


